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Brandon Pike

From: Leo Leckie <yellowstone.leo@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 5:12 PM

To: Brandon Pike

Cc: Leo Leckie

Subject: Request for Comments - Project Address 5205 Battle Creek Rd SE

Dear Mr. Pike, 

 

PLEASE CHECK THE FOLLOWING THAT APPLY: 

X - I have reviewed the proposal and have the following comments: 

We are concerned about how the addition of an 184-unit complex will 

impact traffic on Reed Lane. The traffic on Reed Lane has already  

increased dramatically with the addition of Costco in the neighborhood 

and the intersection of Reed & Barnes has become a danger for 

pedestrians. 

We also have noticed a significant increase in the negative effect of the 

soundscape with more intentionally loud muffler vehicles and no noise 

restriction requirement. We are concerned that the addition of a 184-unit 

complex in our neighborhood will only make the situation more dangerous 

with more disturbing noise levels. Thank you. 

 

Name: Leo Leckie 

Address: 2215 Wildwood Dr SE, Salem 97306 

Phone: (406) 224-3424 

Email: yellowstone.leo@gmail.com 

Date: 4/27/2022 

 

  

 

- - 

 

Leo Leckie 
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Archivist, Site Manager & Co-Founder: The Yellowstone Wolf Family Tree 

Lead of Program Education & Outreach: Wolf Connection 
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